
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 
OCTOBER 6, 2022 – 1:30 p.m. 

Notice: Short-term service interruption - Hydro-Québec 

What you should know: 
 
 We wish to inform you that Hydro-Quebec will be carrying out work on high voltage lines affecting the 

majority of residences in the Municipality. 
 
 Therefore, there will be a short interruption of service from Hydro-Quebec (maximum 15 minutes) on 

Tuesday, October 11 between 8:30 and 9:30 a.m. and on Friday, October 14 between 4:00 and 
5:00 p.m. 

 
 Thank you for your understanding. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Where to inquire: 

 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 
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